
 

 

 

Friday 26th April 2024 
  

Prayer of the week  -    Tom F 
  

Dear God 
We thank you for the wonderful 

country we live in and for all the people 
that do the best for us. 

AMEN 

  

Stars of the week: Mars –Charlie    Year 1 –  Amelie  Year 2 –  Oliver  Year 3 –   Ethan  
                                  Year 4 – Matthew    Year 5 – Leo    Year 6 -  Sienna 
 
  
Pupil Voice: “Our class news”  
Mars:  We are learning about the digraph ‘ar’.  We have also read the Hungry 
Caterpillar, he ate lots and lots -  Carmen 
Jupiter:    We had an afternoon when we played with toys from the 1960’s.  We 
played battleships and a spirograph.  We also had a meccano an scareletrics.  It was 
so much fun, in the 1960’s there were no computer games. - Frazer 
Saturn:   In topic we learnt about the layers of the rainforest and how animals have 
adapted to blend into their habitat -Emily 
Neptune:   In Neptune this week we have been leaning about why the Anglo-Saxons 
were invaded.  In PE we played floor tennis, you mustn’t let the ball bounce - Sienna 

  
  

A message from Mr Cornish 
I would like to thank everyone for the wonderful welcome I have received this week. It has 
been great to see all of the children's smiling faces and their enthusiasm. I am really looking 
forward to working with you and the school during the course of this term. 
 
I would like to reiterate that if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Many thanks 
Sean Cornish 
Interim Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 

 

 

 

 



A 1960’s playtime 
Jupiter class took a step back in time this week.  The children were able to use and 
play with a mixture of games and board games that would have been enjoyed by 
children in the 1960’s.   Thank you to Mrs Lewis and Mrs Maddocks for sourcing 
these.   Jupiter class had a fabulous experience. 
 

                     

 
 

 
 Please can we remind you that we are a no nut school.  Children  
and adults who suffer from nut allergies can develop a severe, 
potentially life-threatening allergic reaction. 

If someone has a nut allergy it is not just eating nuts that can 
cause a severe reaction, just being touched on the skin or 
smelling the breath of someone who has had nuts or a product 
containing nuts can trigger anaphylactic shock (which can cause 
breathing and swallowing difficulties). 

Please can we ask that you have no nut products in the lunch boxes or brought into 
the school as treats. 

For example: 
Peanut butter sandwiches 
Chocolate spreads 
Cereal bars 
Some granola bars 
Cakes that contain nuts 
Biscuits / Cookies that contain nuts 
Peanut butter cakes 
Some Asian food, including satay 
Sauces that contain nuts 
This list is not exhaustive, so please check the packaging of products closely. 
We appreciate that this is an additional thing to check and we know that you 
recognise the importance of it.   
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff   
 



PE Uniform 
A gentle reminder from Mr Cornish, PE kit uniform is a red tshirt and black bottoms.  
We have a large stock of Cavendish red T shirts. If you would like to order one we 
are able to sell this stock item at a reduced price of £2.00.  Please contact the school 
office if you would like to purchase. 
 
Year 6 leavers hoodies 
We are in receipt of the year 6 leavers hoodies.  Once we have received payment 
from all parents these will be handed out to the children.   We hope to do this on 
Tuesday.   Your child can wear these as part of their uniform.  Please make sure you 
name the hoodie. 
 
13th-16th May – Year 6 SATS week. 
A reminder that year 6 SATS week is approaching.  Year 6’s are invited into school 
at 8.30am Monday to Thursday for a continental breakfast of juice, pastries, jam and 
fruit.  While year 6 children are sitting their tests, Year 5 will be taking part in some 
PE with the sports coach and once the tests have finished year 6 will be able to 
enjoy some PE time also. Neptune class to wear PE kit 13-16th May. 
 
 

 

 
Dates for your diary  

 
13th-16th May – KS2 SATS  
23rd May-  Dance Festival and School Fete 
24-27th June – Yr 6 Bikeability 
28th June – Sports Day   (am) times to be confirmed, followed by parent picnic lunch 
in school 
3rd  July -  Reserve Sports day and parent picnic. 
8-10th July – Stour Valley Year 6 transition 
14-18th July -  TGS Year 6 transition 
19th July – 1.15pm Year 6 leavers church service and celebration 
 
Summer Term  

• PD Day Friday 12 April  
• Children Start Monday 15 April  
• Bank Holiday Monday 6 May  
• PD Day Friday 24 May  
• Half term Monday 27 May to Friday 2 June  
• Last day Friday 19 July  

 



School Term and Holiday dates 2024/2025 
 Autumn Term  

• PD Days 2nd and 3rd September  
• Children start Wednesday 4th September  
• Half term Monday 28th October -Friday 1 November 
• PD Day Monday 4th November 
• Last Day Friday 20th December 

Spring Term  
• PD Day 6th January  
• Children start Tuesday 7th January  
• Half term 17th February – 21st February 
• Last day of term 4th April 

Summer Term  
•  PD Day 22nd April 
• Children start Wednesday 23rd April 
• Bank Holiday Monday 5th May 
• Half term Monday 26th May-Friday 30th May 
• Last day of term 22nd July 

 

Useful numbers and websites 

 

Suffolk InfoLink, you community directory where you can explore thousands of activities, 

services and events across 

Suffolk,https://infolink.suffolk.gov.uk/kb5/suffolk/infolink/home.page 

 

Apply for Free School  Meals https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/children-families-and-

learning/schools/school-meals-uniforms-and-trips/apply-for-free-school-meals 

Safeguarding If you have a safeguarding concern out of school hours please see the 
information below which will allow you to make the appropriate referral or get the 
appropriate support.  
 
Please know that if you suspect a young person is at risk of harm please alert either 
Customer First or the relevant emergency service by calling 999. For non-urgent police 
advice, you can contact 101.  
 
Customer First: 0808 800 4005 (free from landlines and most mobiles) 
Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub: 0203 373 4600 
 
 ' 
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